
 

Big Sky Skeet Championship 
 

The 2020 Montana Big Sky Skeet Championship will take place at Missoula Trap and Skeet on 

July 10, 11, and 12.  This is one of the premier Skeet shoots in the Northwest.  We are looking 

forward to hosting all of you at the club. In order to follow all of the "Social Distancing" 

guidelines t is vital that we know the number of people planning to attend the shoot.  Use the 

contact information below to send us information about your squad attendance. You can also 

reply to this email for further information. 

 

On Friday evening we are hosting a Social event after shoot offs. Cocktails and food will be 

provided by the club.  On Saturday evening will have a BBQ dinner with all the trimmings. Meal 

tickets will be available for $20.00.  This covers lunch on both Saturday and Sunday and the 

BBQ meal on Saturday night. 

 

You can send your squad information to Nick Geddes at ngeddes@whaleycpa.com .  You can 

download a program from our website.  

 

Trailer parking is available for $15 per night.  No reservation is required.  When you arrive just 

pick a spot that you like and then check in at the club house. 

. 

mailto:ngeddes@whaleycpa.com?subject=Big%20Sky%20Skeet%20Shoot%20Squadding&body=Squad%20members%20listed%20in%20shooting%20order%0A%0A


 

We will be following the Montana COVID-19 Pandemic Regulations that are in force at the time 

of the shoot.  Below are the rules we are required to follow at this time. 

 

1.) Please maintain social distancing whenever possible, this includes when on the field. 

 

2.) We recommend you keep a mask in your possession at all times.  You are not required to 

wear it, but please have one in your possession should the need arise. 

 

3.) If you are feeling ill, please stay home.  There will be other shoots. 

 

4.) Clubhouse occupancy will be limited to 50 people maximum. 

 

5.) There will be hand wash and sanitizer available on a limited basis.  We recommend you 

bring some with you and keep it in your kit. 

 

6.) The Covid-19 situation is still dynamic.  Rules and regulations may change so please 

monitor the Montana guidelines:  https://commerce.mt.gov/News/PressReleases/responding-to-

novel-coronavirus- 

 

7) Stay safe, have fun, shoot well! 

 

We are all looking forward to getting out and shooting with you in July.  Please reserve the 

weekend now and let us know that you plan on coming to the shoot.  We can all do with some 

good outdoor fun! 

 

 

Please "Like Us" and "Follow Us" on Facebook 

https://commerce.mt.gov/News/PressReleases/responding-to-novel-coronavirus-covid-19
https://commerce.mt.gov/News/PressReleases/responding-to-novel-coronavirus-covid-19
https://www.facebook.com/mttrapandskeet/

